Important notice to visitors

Pelorus Bridge Campsite — Flooding — Closed

Due to flooding the whole of Pelorus Bridge Campsite is closed. This includes the
powered sites on the north side of the river.

The Campsite will be closed for a week to allow the ground to dry out and to
remediate any other flooding damage. We expect it to reopen Saturday 5 July 2025 .

Dave Hayes

Operations Manager, Waitohi/Picton Office
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